
 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 

1 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health after the holidays. It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm 
that I write to you as the newly appointed Headteacher of Brampton Primary School. Having served the 
school community for over 10 years, it is an honour to now take on this leadership role and build upon 
the success achieved under Mr Clark’s tenure.  
 
Throughout my time at Brampton, I have been fortunate to witness the excellent talents and potential 
of our pupils. It is my belief that education should not only focus on academic achievement but also 
nurture the personal development of each child. I am dedicated to promoting a well-rounded education 
that provides opportunities, creativity, resilience, and compassion. Our aim is to equip our pupils with 
the skills and values necessary to succeed in an ever-changing world, and I am excited to lead our school 
in this endeavour. 
 
I am committed to building good relationships through communication with all members of our school 
community. Positive interactions between parents, teachers, and children is key to ensuring a 
supportive education. I encourage you to actively participate in our school activities, parents’ evenings 
and other events that strengthen the bond between home and school. Together, we can create an 
environment where our children thrive, both academically and personally. 
 
In the coming days and weeks, you will receive further information about the year ahead.  We will 
continue to share updates and important information through our school's communication channels, 
including email, text messaging, fortnightly newsletters, Class Dojo and the school website. Please feel 
free to reach out to me at any time should you have any questions or concerns. I will also do my best to 
be there on the yard at the start and end of each day. 
 
I am immensely proud to be part of the Brampton Primary School family and the wider community. 
Together, let us work towards providing a great educational experience for our children and shaping 
them into confident, well-rounded individuals ready to make a positive impact on the world. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to a successful and rewarding journey ahead. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Mr C Armstrong 
Headteacher 

Believe. 
Persevere. 
Succeed.  
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